STRONGSVILLE COMMUNITY SPECIAL EDUCATION FUNDING MEETING

Parents and other interested members of the public are invited to participate in a virtual meeting
on Friday, April 23, 2021 10am - 11:05am to discuss the use of Special Education funds within
the Strongsville District, namely the federally funded individuals with Disability Education Act,
Part B. Participants will have an opportunity to provide input for the use of funds. The Google
Meet link to gain access to the virtual meeting is: meet.google.com/gzv-qoje-yqg.



